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PRESS RELEASE 

OJK ONCE AGAIN RECEIVES KPK’S BEST GRATUITY CONTROL AWARD 

 

Jakarta, March 17, 2025. Indonesia Financial Services Authority (OJK) been recognized 

by the Corruption Eradication Commission (KPK) with two prestigious awards. OJK 

secured first place in the National Gratuity Control Program and also ranked first in the 

Gratuity Control Program under the Non-Ministerial Institution category for 2024. 

These awards marked OJK’s seventh award by KPK since 2016, 2017, 2018, 2020, 2022, 

2023, and 2024. 

The assessment included gratuity control instruments, media utilization implementation, 

gratuity control dissemination, critical point mapping, risk mitigation, gratuity control 

program implementation results, and innovations.  

KPK also extended its appreciation for OJK Gratuity Control Unit (UPG) participation and 

its effort to present OJK Gratuity Control Program to KPK. KPK hopes UPG OJK will 

continue to maintain gratuity control development and to actively serve its roles. Gratuity 

control information dissemination shall resume continuously to increase awareness and 

comprehension in reporting gratuity acceptance and refusal. 

OJK’s commitment in gratuity control is reflected in OJK’s anti-bribery management 

system, continuous improvement of the gratuity report system, and dissemination to OJK 

employees and stakeholders, learning materials for the employees in gratuity, gratuity 

awareness, and anti-corruption culture. 

In the future, OJK will continue to strengthen collaborations with stakeholders from 

various financial sectors in gratuity control. 

OJK encourages everyone to support anti-corruption movement through accountability 

and transparency principles, as collaborations in integrity preservation is expected to 

create corruption-free Indonesia. 
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